
From: Carlos Barbosa [mailto:Carlos.Barbosa@acp.pt]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 12:35 PM 
To: presidium@fau.ua 
Subject: Automóvel Club de Portugal Support FAU  
 
Dear President of the 

Fédération Automobile de l’Ukraine, 

Mr. Leonid Kostyuchenko, 

 

 

My Dear Friend, 

 

In these dark hours we at Automóvel Club de Portugal, ACP, would like to express our deepest solidarity 

with the Fédération Automobile de l’Ukraine and with the entirety of the people of Ukraine. 

 

While appreciating that nothing can diminish the suffering of a nation being aggressed in such a brutal way 

as Ukraine is enduring, ACP as an organization has already taken responsibility for flying to Portugal 200 

Ukrainian citizens that the Portuguese Embassy in Poland identifies as having expressed their wish to come 

to our country. 

 

The possibility to also contribute directly and individually has equally been extended to all our associates, in 

result of which in only 3 days another 250 Ukrainian citizens wishing to come to Portugal can now also be 

flown from Warsaw to Lisbon. 

 

Nevertheless, we still feel that nothing we do is enough… 

 

Please, Mr. President, let me know if there is any specific support that you fell that ACP, as the Portuguese 

mobility club, could provide FAU or its members in these troubled times. 

 

Many Thanks, 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Carlos Barbosa 

President and CEO 

  

Automóvel Club de Portugal 

  

 Salvar vidas, mudar mentalidades. 
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